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WeGo to operate Sunday/Holiday schedule on New Year’s Day 

Regional buses, Star commuter rail will not operate 
 
NASHVILLE – On Wednesday, January 1, 2020, WeGo Public Transit will operate its buses and Access vans 
on a Sunday/Holiday schedule in observance of New Year’s Day. Regional commuter buses and the WeGo 
Star will not be in service. WeGo’s administrative offices will be closed.   
 
All WeGo services, except for the Star commuter train, will operate regular service schedules on New Year’s 
Eve, Tuesday, December 31. 
 
Note on Star Service: Due to federal regulations, the WeGo Star will have limited service to and from 
downtown Nashville on the morning of Tuesday, December 31 only in order to operate the New Year’s Eve 
Express special event train later that evening. 
 
Affected trips include the 7:45 a.m. departure from Mt. Juliet to Nashville (Train 154) and the 8:25 a.m. 
departure from Nashville to Lebanon (Train 155). These last morning trips to and from Nashville will not 
operate as regularly scheduled, nor will they accept passengers. 
 
All other morning and afternoon trains will operate as scheduled on December 31. 
 
For detailed bus service information, please consult the Sunday/Holiday information listed in the route 
schedules. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google Transit 
or the Transit App. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


